
Antonia Hover 

'correspondence'^^® 
8/12/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 07836-2025 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 
Attachments: 

Ellen Plendl 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 3:37 PM 
Consumer Correspondence 
Docket No 2025001 1 
FW: Keep FPL from raising our electric bill 

See attached customer correspondence for Docket 20250011. 
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Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Governor's Office of Citizen Services < EOGCitizenServices@eog.myflorida.com> 
Tuesday, August 12, 2025 2:20 PM 
Ellen Plendl 
FW: Keep FPL from raising our electric bill 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Please find attached email received by the Governor's Office of Citizen Services. This email is forwarded to your office 
for review and any response or action appropriate. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Martha Lynn 
Office of Citizen Services 
Executive Office of the Governor 
- Original Message-
From: Francois Beauregard <francoisbeauregard20@icloud.com> 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:29 PM 
To: GovernorRon.DeSantis@eog.myflorida.com 
Subject: Keep FPL from raising our electric bill 

Dear Governor Ron Desantis, 
Please stop the Public Service Commission and FPL from raising our bill by $20.00 per month. 
Please stop the building of new solar panels on over 20,000 acres of land. Solar energy is not efficient compared to the 
other energy sources. 
Per Florida DODGE, cut their funding and remove their authority to increase our electric bills now and in the future. 
Thank you. 

Francois Beauregard 
3139 Lynnhaven St Deltona FL 32738 
407-493-2844 

Sent from my iPhone 
Please note that under Florida law correspondence sent to the Governor's Office, which is not confidential or exempt 
pursuant to chapter 119 of the Florida Statutes, is a public record made available upon request. 
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